FC1- 1430/2021 g Forest Headquarters,
/ \ Vazhuthacaud,

Thiruvananthapuram - 14.
e @ Ph: 0471-2529243, 2529325

V % E-mail: apccf-sa.for@kerala.gov.in
Date : 22.03.2022

From

The Additional Principal Chief Conservator of Forests,
Nodal Officer, F(C)Act &

Chief Executive Officer, CAMPA,

Forest Headquarters, Vazhuthacaud,
Thiruvananthapuram.

To

The Divisional Forest Officer,
Nenmara.

Sir,

Sub :- Forest & Wildlife Department — Diversion of 0.054 ha of forest land
for the line extension work for giving service connection to Sri. R.
Reghunath — Hardcopy of the proposal - regarding.

Ref :- Letter No. B3/486/2022 dated 02.02.2022 of Chief Conservator of
Forests (Eastern Circle) Palakkad.

Attention is invited to the above subject. You are directed to verify the field
position in the matter once again and report with clarity on status of the land to
this office urgently.

Yours faithfully,

(g ditional PrinWr of Forests

Nodal Officer, F(C) Act &
Chief Executive Officer, CAMPA
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